To:	HOLA Board
From:	Ed Zambraski
Re:	Waterfront Report
Date:	November 4, 2023

The waterfront is essentially closed for the season (there are a few kayaks yet to be removed).  With the help of Dave Douglas, John Patriquin and Nick Sampson the swim lines, raft, finger piers and tables/benches have been put away. 2)  The aluminum dock was removed by "Rangeley Docks".  3)  for the 2024 season 95% of the kayak rack slots and motorboat slips have been assigned (folks will be notified in December). There clearly will be a waiting list for the kayak rack slots. 
After many years of service, the swim raft has been decommissioned.  The floatation compartments were filled with water and much of the wood was rotten.  I will get feedback from the waterfront committee members on whether it should be replaced.  The cost of a new raft could range from $2,000-4,000.
I need Board feedback on a “policy issue”.  Should people be allowed to sign up for a kayak rack slot for their “renters” (not for their own use)?
